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March 26, 2012
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Application of Sean McNamara d/b/a Bellingham Water Taxi

Docket TS-111927

Request to Extend Deadline for Status Report
Dear Mr. Danner:  

In its Notice Suspending Procedural Schedule and Notice Cancelling Hearing, the Commission instructed the parties to file a resolution in this matter or status report by April 11, 2012. 
I will be out of the office April 5-13 and therefore unable to be involved as counsel for Commission Staff in negotiations between the parties and preparation for any filings during this time. To account for my unavailability on and leading up to the current filing deadline, Commission Staff requests that the deadline set forth above be extended by one week, to April 18, 2012.  

I have communicated with the representatives of the other parties in this docket, Mr. McNamara and Mr. Schmidt, and neither has any objection to this request.  Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. FASSIO
Assistant Attorney General
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Staff
MAF/emd

cc:  Parties
